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Date:  November 19, 2018 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
FOR THE BID OPENING ON November 20, 2018 

 
 
IN COMPLIANCE WITH N.J.S.A. 40A:11-23 OF LAWS OF NEW JERSEY AND 
N.J.A.C. 5:34-9.3, NOTICE  IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE COUNTY OF SUSSEX 
HAS CANCELLED THE RECEIPT AND OPENING OF BIDS ON TUESDAY, 
NOVEMBER 20, 2018 FOR THE BID ENTITLED: 
 
 

RFP – PUBLIC SAFETY VHF SIMULCAST PAGING AND DISPATCH 
PROJECT FOR THE OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF 

 
 
ALL PROSPECTIVE RESPONDENTS, WHO HAVE COPIES OF SAID PROPOSAL, 
HAVE BEEN SENT A COPY OF THIS CANCELLATION NOTICE.  THE FOLLOWING 
GUIDANCE IS PROVIDED: 
 

1. All respondents are to maintain all bid documents pending the release of 
additional information through an addendum. 
 

2. Any respondent having forwarded their proposal by mail; express mail; overnight 
delivery service or other means of delivery should contact the County of Sussex 
Office of Purchasing to request the return of said bid documents. 
 

3. An advertisement and/or addendum will be issued announcing the new receipt 
date and any additional information relating to the bid process. 
 

 
   

County of Sussex 
Office of Purchasing 
One Spring Street 
Newton, NJ 07860 
973-579-0360 


